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You Filed Schedule H (Household 
Employment Taxes) Too Early

We are returning your Schedule H. You should 
attach Schedule H to your 2012 Form 1040, 
U.S. Individual Income Tax Return, when you �le 
it. Remember, your Schedule H must reflect 
household employment taxes for the 12 month 
period of January 2012 through December 
2012. (Schedule H �lers may not use 
Forms 1040EZ or 1040A.)

If you included a payment with your 
Schedule H, we applied it to your 2012 income 
tax account. When you �le your 2012 
Form 1040, please include the amount you paid 
on the 2012 Estimated Tax Payments line and 
attach your Schedule H to the return before 
�ling. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience. This 
procedure may help keep your tax records in 
order. Thank you for your cooperation. 

See the other side of this Notice if you don’t 
have to file a 2012 tax return.

(Continued on back)



What If I Don't Have to File a 2012 
Tax Return?

If you don't have to �le a 2012 individual 
income tax return, please return the Schedule H 
to the IRS between January 1, 2013 and
April 15, 2013. 

Please be sure to answer all questions on 
Schedule H that apply to you, particularly the 
questions on lines 9 and 25. Also, complete all 
of Part IV.  

If you included a payment with your 
Schedule H, please enter “Schedule H 
Payment” followed by the amount you already 
paid on the bottom of page 2 of Schedule H.

If you have questions regarding this Notice, 
please call 1-800-829-1040.
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